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SMALL OR SICK 12 Brandon Isaac, Jesse, Jovan, Moses O, Phiona, Rihanna, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel, Sarah. BABIES 16 Benedict, Daphine, Ella, Elukamu, Emmanuel, Esther, Irene, John, Joseph, 

Joshua T, Maria, Moses M, Patricia, Precious, Rebecca, Victoria, TODDLERS 26 Alibert (Returned for a season), Arnold, Benjamin, Brandon, Brighton, Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Ivan, James, 
Jane, Jonathan, Joy, Lukas, Lydia K, Lydia F (Returned for a season), Mercy, Naume, Noreen, Patience (Returned for a season) Peter, Rebecca, Samuel (I), Samuel (S),  Timothy, Trevor.   
New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 
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Robinson back home to dad and aunt. 

 
        Augustine at home with his Father 

 
         John back home with his Father  

 
         A new family for baby Moses. 
 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and 
Family, 

      Reunification is our main goal for the 
children and their families. Pictured with 3 
goats each are six children who have all 
gone home this past two months with 4 
more getting ready to go. These families 
have been working to have a stable place to 

take them home. The goats are for the family to 
breed to develop a business of a herd that will pro-
vide income for the child’s school fees when the 
offspring are sold. They also go home with a Medi-
cal Card as we supply their medical care until they 
are 10 years old. They are also given a Bible, 
shoes, clothes, mosquito net and a mattress. Our 
Social Workers will be checking in on them to 
make sure the reunification is doing well.  

     There are changes happening within Welcome 
Home where we are doing a greater amount of 
work where the desperate need is in the villages. 

We are trying to meet the need there before it   
becomes desperate life and death crisis situation. 

    We will always have the orphanage as we are 
one of the key homes for children in crisis so that is 
still very much part of our vision. Thanks to all the 
faithful help from you all it is running like a well 
oiled machine. Children and staff are doing well. 

    We are expecting to open the new Medical Clinic 
in April. It is from here that we are looking to meet 
the needs of the children of the surrounding district 
before they have serious medical problems. 

     We are equipping the clinic minimally in April as 
we are looking to equip the place fully through a 
Humanitarian aid group called C.U.R.E. in Denver. 
They will come to Uganda, assess our needs, 
come back to Denver and pack a 40 ft container for 
us. C.U.R.E. will then come back to Uganda and 
have it delivered to us from the port in Mombassa 
Kenya and put in place at the Lwambogo clinic. 

    I was bemoaning the fact that I thought 40ft was 
too much when my husband Luke challenged me 
to go seek the Lord because I was not hearing 
everything. He was right. The Contents of the 40ft 
container are from donations given to C.U.R.E. in 
Denver. That means we are able to get things that I 
did not dream of when we started the clinic. Things 
like X-Ray machines, a fully furnished and 
equipped operating room, with all the surgical   
instruments needed, everything to equip a steriliz-
ing room next to the operating room, a dental de-
partment and lots of other things that are needed. 

    The 40 ft container delivered costs us $30,000 
for contents that a worth a HUGE amount more.  

   This has made me realize that we need another 
small building (?? Cost) for the X-ray department, 
bigger operating  room, dental clinic and buy a 40ft 
shipping container for storage, and 2  or 3  20 ft 

containers for sheds. I will keep you posted 
on what is happening. I appreciate you jour-
neying with us to serve Ugandan Children. 

Blessings from Mandy, and 
Your Welcome Home Family. 
Remember   

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 

     
Paul back home with grand parents 

 
   Timothy back home with his family. 

 
         Judith  is at home with Family.  

 
     Brandon is our newest baby boy. 


